Toby Goddard

26 Banks Furlong

Chesterton

OX26 1UG

15th December 2019

Ref: Great Lakes UK Ltd - planning application No: 19/02550/F

Dear Madam,

When I heard about the water park I thought that it sounded fun. The more I heard people talking about it, I started to feel worried. I had not realised that it would be so big and so near Chesterton. I am concerned that it will be built on Greenfield sites. We have been learning about our environment and the impact of this type of project at School. We have had debates for and against and it really makes you think.

For me, the important issues are animal habitats being destroyed, extra cars bringing noise and pollution and traffic. It is already dangerous on our Village roads when I ride my bike. My Mum teaches Cycling Proficiency and is always shocked at the volume of traffic that we experience in the middle of the day through the Village.

Please do not allow this planning application to go forward.

Yours Faithfully,

Toby Goddard

Ms Clare Whitehead

Case Officer

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AA